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From: Karen Dockham 

Sent: 
To : 'www.contact@PSC.State.FI.US' 

Subject: Progress Energy's Rate Increase Request 

Friday, September 15, 2006 504  PM 

Interesting how PE is making their request for Jan 1,2007 so it will be in "another" year. I have a 
suggestion - why not let the real owner's of the utility - the shareholders- share in the increase. Put part 
of the ratable expense in rates and part back on the utility with pressure on PE to reduce their dividend 
payout. 
This should happen when the request is made for extraordinary - Hurricane related expenses. Let the 
"owners" share with the consumers in the "expense". 
If you allow this to happen you would be "heros" to al;l of Progress Energy's customers. 

Hope & Tom Vath 
S Pasadena, F1 
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Timolyn Henry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Karen Dockham 
Friday, September 15, 2006 505 PM 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Progress Energy's Rate Increase Request 

E-mail address : thvath@verizon.net 

From: System Administrator 
Sent: 
To: www.contact@PSC.State.FI.US 
Subject: 

Your message did not reach some or all of the intended recipients. 

Sunday, September 03, 2006 3:57 PM 

Undeliverable: Progress Energy's Rate Increase Request 

Subject: 
Sent: 9/3/2006 3:56 PM 

Progress Energy's Rate Increase Request 

The following recipient(s) could not be reached: 

www.contact@PSC.State.FI.US on 9/3/2006 3:57 PM 
The e-mail account does not exist at the organization this message was sent to. Check the e-mail address, or contact the recipient directly to 

<psc-exc-2k3.psc.state.fl.us #5.1.1> 
find out the correct address. 
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